
  

  

Happy New Year! Welcome back to a brand-new term! We would 

first like to say how proud we are of all the children and how 

they have settled into school over the first two terms. They have 

blown us away with their learning so far – it is amazing to see 

the progress they have all made in such a short space of time.  

We also wanted to say a huge thank you for coming to support 

the children during their Christmas performances. We’re sure you 

will agree that their singing was excellent, especially 

performing in front of such a big crowd.  

We hope you all had a relaxing Christmas break and made lots of 

lovely memories with your families and loved ones.  

 

 

This term’s learning is centred 

around the topic: 

 

Zoom to the Moon! 

 

If you consider yourself to be a 

‘Space expert’ or know someone that 

is, and would like to come into 

school to share this knowledge 

with the children please let the 

class teachers know. Thank you. 

This term we are looking at 

the Christian Value: 

Respect. 

 
 

Please see Google Classroom 
for the knowledge organiser  
and our home learning for 
this term.  

 

 

Dates for the diary:  
 
8th January – Term 3 starts 
15th January – School clubs begin 
16th January – Parents workshop (Online Safety) 
17th January – Messy Church (Parents accompany children) 
1st February – Parent drop in 2-3pm 
8th /9th  February – Be a Mathematician days 
9th February – Parents tea and cake - school improvement update 
12th February – Half term 
 

 



 


